STEVE HALL DMD

860-677-8666 shall24@sbcglobal.net January 30, 2025

291 Farmington Ave Farmington, Ct 06032

Kathlene Gerrity CSDA

835 West Queen St Southington, CT 06489

Dear Kathlene,

I am submitting my letter of intent for the ADA Delegation of the Connecticut State Dental Association.

As the President of the CSDA Board of Governors, I have seen first-hand the challenges that the CSDA faces. With increasing expenses and decreasing membership and dues revenue, the CSDA will have its share of fiscal constraints in the coming years. I look forward to meeting these challenges. Working together with the board members and staff at the CSDA. I will faithfully perform the duties as member of the CSDA Delegation to the ADA House of Delegates. Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

Steve Hall, DMD

STEVE HALL, DMD

860-677-8666

shall24@sbcglobal.net

Education

University of Connecticut School of Dental Medicine 1996 DMD

291 Farmington Ave Farmington, CT 06032

University of North Carolina Chapel Hill 1997 AEGD

Experience

Hartford Dental Society

President 2006-2007

Vice President 2005-2006

Treasurer 2004-2005

Secretary 2003-2004

Liaison to Council on Legislation 2001-2015

Delegate to CSDA House of Delegates 2002-2015

Representative to CSDA Board of Governors 2015 to 2020

CSDA Treasurer 2021-2023

CSDA President-Elect 2023-2024

CSDA President 2024 - Present

Professional Organizations

Academy of General Dentistry Fellow

ADA tripartite member1997-present